

RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

Welcome to A Special Edition of the Cherrybrook Residents Association Newsletter

Dear Residents and Friends,

We would like to extend our sincere thanks to all who joined us on Saturday afternoon for the official opening of the Cherrybrook Memorial Garden — a very special and meaningful addition to our community.







# OFFICIAL OPENING OF OUR MEMORIAL GARDEN

The ceremony began with a heartfelt blessing delivered by our very own Deacon Martin Cunningham, a proud Cherrybrook resident. We were honoured to have Cllr. Dolores Minogue, Cathaoirleach of Ardee Municipal District, perform the ribbon cutting to officially open the garden. We were also grateful for the attendance and support of Cllr. Pearse McGeough on the day.



RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

This garden has been lovingly created by the Cherrybrook Residents Association as a place of reflection, remembrance, and peace — a tribute to the cherished members of our community who are no longer with us.







#### **FEATURES OF THE GARDEN INCLUDE:**

A peaceful seating area
 Colourful flower beds
 A tranquil space for reflection and remembrance

This is more than just a garden — it's a space where memories can bloom and where loved ones are honoured in a setting of beauty and calm.





RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

We were truly honoured by your presence as we came together in community, remembrance, and gratitude. Your support and participation made the day all the more special.

With heartfelt thanks, Cherrybrook Residents Association











### NEWSLETTER ---











# NEWSLETTER ----











# NEWSLETTER ----













CherrybrookResidentsAssociation.com
info@CherrybrookResidentsAssociation.com
facebook.com/Cherrybrookresidentsassociationardee

